


year, based on the reallocation of budget. The tuition policy at this point has not changed, there will be a 
discussion at the upcoming board meeting. !

The committee asked the following questions. 

• Will there be a pause on projects until the associated costs come down? The hope is by next 
Spring things will stabilize and material costs will come down. So, they are being cautious and 
doing the things that need to be done. 

• There was a 10 million base increase in the general appropriation for UVM. This is a yearly 
increase by the State of Vermont.  

• Trinity Campus, there will be a detailed discussion with the planning commission about the 
future of the Trinity Campus.  

 
I0 J'K!L!M5=!N%(#$'((0!There was no new / old business.  

 
O0 ,=P2%*$0 The committee adorned the meeting at 3:00pm.  

 

 

The next FPPC meeting will be November 7, 2022, from 2:00 to 3:30 on Teams.    


